
Overview of the GPMHSC quality 
assurance assessment process

The General Practice Mental Health Standards Collaboration (GPMHSC) quality assurance program demonstrates our 
commitment to providing GPs with high-quality general practice education and training in mental health.

The Committee advises the Secretariat on provision of commendation, or 
feedback for improving the activity according to the GPMHSC Standards, and will 

advise the training provider in writing within five business days.

The GPMHSC Committee meet to discuss the quality 
assurance assessment (QAA) of a selected activity.

Training provider agrees to implement 
the advised actions to amend and 
rectify the activity according to the 
GPMHSC Standards.

The training provider has the right 
to request a review of decision. 
This must be in the form of a 
written response and submitted 
to the Secretariat within seven 
business days. The written 
response will be included for 
discussion in the agenda for the 
next Committee meeting.

The Committee considers 
review of decision request and 
advises training provider of their 
considerations in writing.

Training provider continues to 
deliver training and accreditation 
status remains unchanged.

Training provider does not 
agree to implement the advised 
actions to amend and rectify 
the activity according to the 
GPMHSC Standards.

The QAA process is now complete.

The GPMHSC reserves the right to 
withdraw accreditation of activity.

Accreditation status of the activity 
changes to be withdrawn. GP 
participants attending future 
activities are not eligible for 
GPMHSC accreditation.
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